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                                                               Executive Head teacher: Mrs Andrea English

                                                               Head of School: Mr Martyn Tweddle 
                                                               Deputy Head teacher: Mrs H Crawford
Deputy Head teacher: Mrs F Tweddle                                                                                                     

18th May 2022
Dear parents/carers,
To celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee we are planning a day of celebration on Friday 27th May. This will include pupils preparing party food, entertainment, traditional games and decorations in the morning. In the afternoon, pupils will take part in games, music and sampling the refreshments they have prepared in celebration of the Queen. 

We are hoping to hold the event outside on our yards, weather permitting. It would be advisable for you to provide appropriate clothing to suit the weather on the day, for example a hat or sun cream on a very hot day or a coat for cold weather.
Pupils are also invited to wear non uniform on the day and we suggest red, white and blue to carry on the Great British theme. The usual rules apply regarding no make up, jewellery and nightwear including onesies.

If you have any questions regarding the day, please contact me on the school number below.

Many thanks for your continued support,

Mrs Rebecca Farrow

Assistant Head teacher (KS3)
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